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Circular No. 9 

 

To: All NSAs on the Programme  

Attn: President / Chairperson / Hon. Secretary 

From: Abraham CHENG, Chief Executive, SF&OC 

Date: 20 July 2022 

Re: Updates on Hangzhou 2022 Asian Games 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Further to Circular No.7 on the postponement of 19th Asian Games, we write to 

inform you that Olympic Council of Asia (OCA) Executive Board has confirmed 

the new dates of 19th Asian Games will be held in Hangzhou from 23 September 

to 8 October 2023. 

 

Once the Federation receives the AG updates (e.g. timeline for accreditation and 

sports entry) from OCA and Hangzhou Asian Games Organizing Committee, we 

will share the latest information to your Association. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Edward CHOW 

of the Secretariat at 2504 8686. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Abraham CHENG 

Chief Executive 

 

 

 

By e-mail only 


